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Dear Families,

This week our Middle Primary students have been attending Water Safety at the SA Aquatic and
Leisure Centre. The students have been involved in a variety of water safety activities including
retrieval of people in the water, how to gain attention, survival strokes, utilising water safety
equipment and swimming fully clothed.

This week our students in Years 4 — 7 participated in the Wellbeing and Engagement Collection
survey. The purpose of the survey is to seek students’ views about their wellbeing and their
engagement with school. Data will be returned to our school in Term 3 and we will share this with
the community.

Next Tuesday 6 April, our school will be hosting two Kidz Biz Family Evening Sessions. The two
sessions, “Where did we come from?” (suitable for Year 2-4 students) and “What’s happening to
us?” (suitable for Year 5-7 students) will be held in the Resources Centre. Session 1 will commence at
6.40pm and Session 2 at 7.40pm. Thank you for the families who have booked, we look forward to
see you there.

Learning Conversations will be conducted early next term. Bookings can be made via School
Interviews. Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the event code a5xew to book with your
child/ren’s teacher. Bookings will close next Thursday 8 April at 4pm.

We wish all our students, families and staff a safe and Happy Easter.
Kind regards,

Paul and Anthea
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